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Nathan,  

Here are some highlights of info you can share with the MPC if you wish:  

�¾ The Landscape Sub-Committee will be meeting March 6th to discuss upcoming projects 
on campus for summer 2018 that may require guidance from this committee or the 
MPC.  

�¾ As the campus worked toward kicking off another addition of the Campus Master Plan, 
we will be ready to assist as needed when the time comes to look at the future Green 
Spaces of the UAF campus.  

�¾ Just about the entire length of Yukon drive will be torn up and re-worked this summer. 
One of the highlights is that when the road is put back in place, there will be new 
sidewalks on both sides.  

�¾ This year for the first time in over a decade, we have one greenhouse handling all of our 
summer plant orders. Plant Kingdom won the award and we are looking forward to a 
fantastic year. Our order is quite large, in years past greenhouses have only taken on 
portions of it, this caused a lot of additional work.  

�¾ Planting day will be Wednesday June 6th, we encourage everyone to come on out and 
help plant the beds. We enjoyed one of the best planting days ever last summer and are 
looking forward to another.  

�¾ The crew and I are looking forward to a season of focusing on upgrading and cleaning 
out our existing landscapes and having time to ensure our maintenance schedules are 
kept, to keep the campus looking its best at all times.  
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